
Letter of Intent 
 
For Ammunition1 MFG LLC 
 
We plan to use the intended space for initial R&D of extremely small scale ammunition testing.  
Until we move into a commercial space in the near future. 
 
We will not have signage, will be single employee with no traffic planned, but parking is 
available.  Providing a zero impact to the local community. 
 
The occupation is conducted in compliance with all the applicable building, fire, health, and 
environmental laws, codes, and regulations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eric Moser 
Chief Product Officer 
Ammunition1 
719-358-3885 


